Maynard School District
Office of the Superintendent
74 Campus Drive
Maynard, AR 72444 4 [l
870-647-3502 — Fax 870-647-2301

January 22, 2019

Members in Attendance: President Dr. Steve Bounds, VP Trent Melton, Secretary Babbie Nelson, Cody
Edington, and Charles Jarrett

Absent: None

Others in Attendance: Cindy Dauck, Pat Rawlings, Star Herald Representative

Dr. Bounds called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Dr. Bounds recognized Sheriff Kevin Bell. Sheriff Bell informed the board that the quorum court had approved
the position for a School Resource Officer to be placed on the Maynard campus. The only stipulation was that
the Maynard School District reimburse the sheriff’s office for all the expenses including salary, benefits, and
the expense of a vehicle. Following discussion, the board requested that Sheriff Bell screen applicants and let
the Superintendent and Principals interview them and bring their recommendation to the board for approval.
The board expressed their gratitude to Sheriff Bell for his assistance in this matter.

The board entered executive session at 6:31 p.m. to discuss a personnel issue.
The board reconvened at 6:57 p.m. There was no action taken.

Cody Edington made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m. Babbie Nelson seconded the motion and
vote was unanimous at 5/0.
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